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Fitzgerald Statement on School Safety Proposal 
 
[Madison, WI]  Senate Majority Leader Scott Fitzgerald (R-Juneau) released the following 
statement after Governor Walker announced a package of school safety proposals: 
 

“Senate Republicans had a productive discussion in caucus yesterday about school 
safety. We are working on legislation that we plan to pass in regular session next week. I 
am fully supportive of what the Governor announced and our proposal will closely align 
with the Governor’s objectives. I look forward to ironing out details with the 
administration to deliver resources to schools to secure their facilities and bring peace 
of mind to parents.” 

 

Senate Majority Leader Scott Fitzgerald (R-Juneau) represents the 13th Senate District, which covers 

portions of Dodge, Jefferson, Waukesha, Washington, Dane, and Columbia counties. 
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